
St. Rita High School 
F.C.I. Widia Colony, Miyapur 

Dt. 17/11/2022 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings of the day!!  

In order to sharpen the vocabulary skills of 

students of grades I to VIII in a competitive 

manner, we are conducting “Spell Bee 

competition” on 30/11/2022. A spell bee 

competition is where the student participants 

are asked to spell a selection of words with 

varying difficulties. To participate in a spell bee 

competition, students must memorise the 

spellings of words knowing the root and origin. 

Such competitions help students improve their 

grammar and vocabulary while maintaining a 

competitive spirit.  

Interested students can enrol in the 

competition by giving their names to the class 

teacher. The students will be filtered for the 

spell bee competition based on a preliminary 

round conducted in class. 

Regards, 

St. Rita High School 


